
290 W. Nationwide Blvd.  
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Direct: 614.813.8685 
josephclark@nisource.com  

 
 
 

June 3, 2022 
 
ELECTRONICALLY FILED  
 
Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0605 
 

RE:  Case No. 2021-00386 READ FIRST 
  

Dear Ms. Bridwell 
 
 The Commission’s December 7, 2021 Order in Case No. 2021-00386 required 
Columbia Gas of Kentucky, Inc. (“Columbia”) to give notice of any scheduled 
hearing in accordance with the provisions set forth in 807 KAR 5:001, Section 9(2) 
and further required that at the time publication is requested, Columbia shall 
forward a duplicate of the notice and request to the Commission. 
 Columbia hereby submits its request to AdOhio for newspaper publication 
including two attachments to that request.  One attachment is the list of 
newspapers and the second attachment is the notice requested to be published. 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Joseph M. Clark_______ 
 
Joseph M. Clark 
Assistant General Counsel 
Enclosure(s) 


